
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
    
  

     

 

 

 

        November 7, 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

  

In recent correspondence, dated October 31, 2016, you requested records maintained by the 

Assembly relating to a meeting held on February 1, 2005 by Governor Pataki with legislative 

leaders regarding the state budget, particularly video and transcription records of the meeting.  

 

Please be advised that the Assembly does not maintain a transcript or recording of this meeting 

and that no other records regarding this meeting have been located.    

 

I hope this information is helpful to you.  

 

 

         Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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